
 

 

  

 

address: 

An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 
Garman, Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, 
Y35RF29. 

email: 

licence@mara.gov.ie 

  

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

Codling Wind Park Limited (CWPL) 
Trintech Building 

2nd Floor,South County Business Park 

Leopardstown 

Dublin 

 
By email only @codlingwindpark.ie 
 
 Date 6th May 2025           Reference: MUL230034       
 
Notice in accordance with section 117(6)(a) of the Maritime Area Planning Act 2021 in 
respect of licence application reference number MUL230034 
 
Dear   
 
I refer to the application for a licence received by the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
(MARA) on 24/05/2024. 
 
On 06/05/2025, a determination was made by MARA, following screening under 
Regulation 42 of the European Communities (Birds and Natural Habitats) Regulations 
2011 (S.I. 477 of 2011) that an Appropriate Assessment is required to be carried out in 
respect of the proposed maritime usage the subject of the application. The Appropriate 
Assessment Screening Determination is available at the following link: MUL230034 - 
MARA - The Maritime Regulator 
 
For the purpose of the Appropriate Assessment, you are required to prepare a Natura 
impact statement in relation to the proposed maritime usage the subject of the licence 
application and submit it to MARA by 18th June 2025. 
 
In the event that you fail to submit the Natura impact statement by this date (or any 
extension to this date permitted by MARA for good and sufficient reason) your 
licence application shall be deemed to be withdrawn in accordance with section 
117(8) of the Maritime Area Planning Act 2021.  
 
Please direct any queries to licence@mara.gov.ie. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Licensing Team 
MARA 
 
 


